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  June greetings to our Plumas Elementary School Community, It is hard to be-

lieve that this is our final newsletter of the 2018/2019 school year. As the year 

comes to a close we would like to congratulate all of our students on a successful 

year and wish you a restful / fun-filled summer vacation! As the year winds 

down, the preparations for the 2019-2020 year get into full swing. We had a 

busy June in our school with various activities, finals and the usual year-end 

celebrations and performances. Everyone is hustling ð All of our Staff, the 

grade 8õs and student council are really excited for our Awards day on the 26th! 

  June always brings us farewellséPES would like to say a very well-deserved 

thank -you and best wishes to Mrs. Fischer who will be leaving us at the end of 

June. Retirement is calling, and she really means it this time! Also, Mr. McCaig 

is relocating to Winnipeg. We wish Robert and his wife, Rona happy travels! 

òOh, the places youõll go!ó  There are a few changes in teaching assignments 

next year and minor shuffling around in our school which I believe will enhance 

our studentsõ learning! Please check the newsletter. 

I would like to say congratulations to our Grade 8 gradõs, all the best for your 

years at WMCI and beyond!  You have places to go, too! 

I would like to say welcome to PCSDõs new superintendent, Ms. Donna Miller-

Fry, I look forward to working with you. 

 Please do not hesitate to contact the office with questions or concerns. On behalf 

of all of our staff, it has been a pleasure to work with all of you this school year 

and we look forward to seeing you at Plumas Elementary School next year. We 

wish you a restful summer vacation and, on a final note, Thank you to the stu-

dents, staff and community for a wonderful, enlightening first year as your 

principal!  

       - Ms. Kathryn Hunt  
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THIS DOCUMENT IS AVAILABLE IN ALTERNATIVE FORMATS UPON REQUEST  

BY CONTACTING the school office at 204-386-2250 
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Come join us at Vacation Bible School  

Zion Lutheran Church, Plumas 

August 13ñ15, 2019 @ 9:30 am 

phone Christina at 386-2412 to register, anytime  
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